
Committee Chairman 

Parliament of Australia Senate 

Canberra 

Senate Committee into the rollback of the 2006 Shared Parenting reform 

Dear Sir/Madam and esteemed Committee Members I am writing you to strenuously oppose any 

move to repeal the 2006 Shared Parenting Law Reforms of which I was a part on the basis that they 

have in their present form consistently reduced the lethal danger to our children by some fifty 

percent as cited in the NSW Child Death Team’s Annual Report. 

I earnestly believe that to repeal this Legislation would result in an appalling outcome for our 

children and a return to  pre 2006 child homicide rates on record before the introduction of this  

ground breaking Legislation which reunited responsible loving fathers with their children. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

  




